g Inter Company Correspondence

¥

Telephone Date
' 733-8710 September 27, 1990
To--Name & Department CIMS Number
Cummins Coordination Committee
From--Name & Department CIMS Number
AD/T300 JTE
H. T. Page Program Manager -Plymouth Road 514-17-02

Subject: 91% Cummins Diesel Program

I would like to personally congratulate all of the individuals involved in the 91%2 MY Cummins Diesel Program.
The C1 Pilots were very successful at Dodge City. Identified trouble reports were minor in nature, and are being
addressed. The teamwork demonstrated by the Coordination Team is an excellent example of how to get the job
done. :

Congratulations, and thank you.

cc: V. B. Rensberry 514-08-05
B. I. Robertson 514-07-01
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